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Kenneth Smith entered the Pennsylvania State USBC Hall of Fame for his outstanding 
contributions to our Association and the game of bowling. 

Tucker is very active on the state and local level in sport. On the state level, Tucker has attended 
the P.S.B.A. Convention for many years and continues to be an active member of our family. In 
the 1991-1992 season, he served as PSBA President after going through the Vice President 
chairs. Ken has served on every committee at one time or another. He is a member of our 
Advisory Board and attends all Board meetings. 

Tucker has been the guiding force for obtaining corporate sponsors for our tournaments and 
through his untiring efforts, this year over $7,000.00 in cash plus many merchandise prizes were 
realized. He is well on his way to bettering these figures for next year’s tournaments. Locally, 
Tucker serves the Central Pennsylvania 

B.A. as Secretary Treasurer, a position he has held for 26 years. He also has served as their 
tournament director for 17 years and is a member of their Hall of Fame. As a bowler, Tucker has 
bowled in 30 PSBA tournaments and 16 A.B.C. tournaments. He has a high series of 698 and a 
high single game of 283. 

 


